
January 30, 2020 

 
 

January 31 - ​Quarter 2/Semester 1 Report Cards will be mailed 
February 7 - ​Early Dismissal  
February 10 - ​Bridging Brighter Smiles Dental Visit 
February 14 & 17 - ​No School 
February 20 - ​Youth Apprenticeship Parent Meeting 
February 24 - ​Parent-Teacher-Student Conferences - 4:00 to 7:30pm 
 
Students are reminded that if they choose to drive their snowmobiles to school, they are 
not allowed on school property. 
 
Youth Apprenticeship Parent Meeting - ​There will be an informational meeting on Thursday, 
February 20th, at 6:00 pm, in the Laconia Auditorium for parents that have a student interested 
in Youth Apprenticeship for the 2020-2021 school year.  
 
Bridging Brighter Smiles Clinic - ​It’s time for Winter Cleanings!  Bridging Brighter Smiles is 
holding their next dental clinic at Laconia High School on February 10th.  Enroll online! 
http://enrollment.bbsmiles.org/​  Dental services provided right at school include oral screenings, 
cleanings, fluoride varnish, and dental sealants.  Not sure if your child is enrolled, or due for 
care?  Call Bridging Brighter Smiles at 262-896-9891.  
 
Laconia FFA Strawberry Sale - ​If interested contact a Laconia FFA member or call Linda 
Sattler at (920) 872-2161 ext 5373.  ​Orders and payments are due Wednesday, February 12th​. 
See attached flyer for more information. 
 
Laconia Spartan Spirit Sale - ​The L-Club has the following spirit items for sale; socks for 
adults - $10 & youth - $7, stadium chairs - $40, seat cushions - $8, spartan caps - $15, and 
water bottles - $4.  If interested please stop in the high school office. 
 
Laconia Daily Announcements can be viewed at ​www.rbsd.k12.wi.us​ hover over Laconia and 
click on Announcements 
 
Laconia Sports Calendar can be viewed at ​www.wisconsinflywayconference.org 
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Little League Season is fast approaching! 
**Board Members Needed** 

We are in need of some new Board members. This is a way to meet new people and ensure 
future seasons for our youth. Meetings are usually held once a month. The next meeting will be 

Wednesday, February 12​th​ at 6:00 pm in the RI library in which new Board members will be 
voted on. 

If you are interested and can’t attend the meeting, please email 
laconialittleleague2018@gmail.com​. Without volunteers we would not exist! 

 
Parents Night Out/Kids Movie Day - ​The Community United Methodist Church in North Fond 
du Lac is sponsoring this event on Friday, February 14th.  For more information see attached 
flyer. 
 
Generation Lanes Bowling Club and Monday Junior League teams are forming - ​for more 
information see attached flyer. 
 
St. Stephen's Lutheran Church Pancake Supper - ​for more information see attached flyer. 
 


